San Marcos, Texas 78666

August 3, 1993

Bryan Lamb
C-SPAN
400 North Capitol St. NW
Suite 650
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Bryan:

This is a supplement to my letter to you of June 24, 1993 regarding C-SPAN.

I had originally ask that all Cable companies be required to carry both C-SPAN I and II as a condition of license, and that they be placed side by side on the channels. I now ask that this be amended by adding a third C-SPAN channel in

I had originally ask that all Cable companies be required to carry both C-SPAN I and II as a condition of license, and that they be placed side by side on the channels. I now ask that this be amended by adding a third C-SPAN channel in between these two channels that should carry a running update of the programming of the two channels. The format of the program listing should be a split screen with C-SPAN I on the top and C-SPAN II on the bottom. The first listing on both channels should show the programs in progress at that time. Thereafter, the listings should show the upcoming programs in time sequence. Each listing should show the time, the subject and the guest appearing on the program. A significant plus would be for these three channels to appear on one side or the another of CNN. This would provide the greatest convenience to those who are sincerely interested in the news and governmental affairs.

Until the third program listing channel is added, the Cable companies should be required to pay for the cost of a 24 hour 1-800 toll free number that would provide access to a recorded listing of the current programs on the two channels and the next four hours of programs.

Thanks for your time and help in this matter.

Keep up the great work. C-SPAN and all the present moderators are the best.

Sincerely,